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At Scotts Park Primary we are working towards the objectives of the Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA). 
We are doing this to help us to improve our partnership with parents and carers. 
In order to do this we have to meet a set of criteria which are listed below:
We demonstrate a commitment to work towards achieving the LPPA
We makes and implement effective plans to achieve and maintain the LPPA
We are a welcoming, communicative and friendly place for parents
We promote the awareness and participation of all groups of parents in supporting their children’s learning and developing their own learning. In addition, the school holds and actively promotes a programme of opportunities and events for joint parent and child participation
We provide a good induction for all new parents
We provide parents with relevant and user-friendly guidance and information to help them to support their children’s learning
We produce and implement parent-friendly policies to establish effective home–school links and to improve children’s attendance, punctuality, progress and positive participation in school
We provide good support for all parents as their children move through or leave the school
We have summarises its achievements against the LPPA Objectives and outlines its future plans
We welcome ideas and support from parents and carers to help us to keep you engaged, informed and part of your child’s learning.
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